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It was so good to be back in school for a full week. It was a week filled with fun as 
we celebrated Literacy Week and Spirit Sprint Week.  

Our question of the week was, What do people throw away? We learned about 
landfills and recycling centers. We read several wonderful books, Something from 
Nothing, I Stink, Radio Man, The Adventures of Gary and Harry, Don’t Throw That 
Away, Not a Box and Ten Things I Can Do to Help My World. 

Our new letters this week were Ss and Tt. We also worked on rhyming words, 
letters, letter sounds, number identification and one to one correspondence 
(counting objects).  

Wednesday, we had reading buddies visit from Mrs. Davis’ 2nd grade class. Each 
pre-k friend had one or two buddies read a book to them. It was very fun.  

Everyone finished their not a box project based on the book, Not a Box. Please 
have a look next time you are in the classroom. 

Today’s Spirit Sprint was so much fun. Thank you for your support. Pledges can still 
be made through the weekend: https://pledgestar.com/HawksRise/ 

Menu: 

M: cheeseburger, fries, fruit and milk 

T: cheesy bread, tomatoes and cucumbers, fruit and milk 

W: hotdogs, baked beans, fruit and milk 

TH: fried chicken, mashed potatoes, fruit and milk 

F: waffles, sausage, tater tots, fruit and milk 

                                                 Dates to Remember: 

February 17th President’s Day Holiday 

March 10-14 Spring Break 

March 17th Teacher Planning Day 



  

                                               Reading Buddies 

   

   

                                                     Spirit Sprint 


